
27/03/2019 

MRS Jessica Obrien 
3 Allenby Park PDE 
Allambie Heights NSW 2100 
jessicakoppenhofer@gmail.com 

RE: DA2019/0200 - 130 Old Pittwater Road BROOKVALE NSW 2100

I would like to object to this DA on the grounds of noise and environmental concerns. 
This industrial area has become increasingly noisy over the past couple of years, with my 
whole family including 2 young sons now being woken on a regular basis at various times 
during the night. I believe this is mainly due to the bushland having already being reduced and 
can only imagine it being worse if more bushland is to be removed. We have just received 
notice that these plans are in place which is worrying, we will be directly and negatively 
impacted by this development and it seems that there is no consideration for residents. 
My other concerns are these trees and wild life inhabiting the area, this development will 
destroy their natural environment and will no doubt uproot the bush turkeys, bandicoots etc that 
we see on a regular basis. 

Sent: 27/03/2019 9:31:25 AM
Subject: Online Submission


